
For City Council Meeting, 11 July 2017 

From CABINET MEETING held on 29 June 2017 

Council Agenda Item 8 (Cabinet minute 21) 

LED Replacement Lighting Programme  
 
RECOMMENDED 
 
(1) Cabinet approved the Report for submission to Full Council to approve a 

change to the Capital Programme as set out in (2) below. 
 

(2) That Council give approval to increase the currently approved LED 
Residential Street Lighting Replacement Capital budget of £3.04m by a 
further £2.21m to £5.25m in order to upgrade the City Council's Street 
Lighting with LED lighting and a Central Management System.   
 

(3) That the additional capital budget requirement of £2.21m be financed from 
Prudential Borrowing. 

 


